
From: Linda Webster
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov
Subject: Plea to reject the Proposal to close Oceano Dunes SVRA
Date: Saturday, March 17, 2018 9:42:35 PM

To the Committee preparing to change our lives;

We are a 4 generation family that enjoys off roading activities.  We are responsible
citizens and maintain our vehicles to best protect our environment.  We respect the
land we have the privilege to wheel on.  Without access, this family would never be
able to enjoy seeing this great country.  

The beach is a particularly popular area, as my family loves the water.  We support
beach clean up efforts and always take away more trash than we bring to any area.

I would like to respectfully ask that you investigate the validity of silica coming from
the SVRA and what impact does the marine biological material coming from the
ocean have on all the air monitoring data? Also,  what percentage of dust is coming
from the SVRA? 

Thank you for your consideration,  and please, please, do not close this area to our
family enjoying our sport. 

Sincerely, 
Ed Webster, Linda Webster, Greg Webster, Shaunna Webster, Taj Webster, Ahja
Webster, Becca Webster, Dustin Webster, Garet Webster, Chase Webster and Vera
Webster.
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